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R E Q U E S T    F O R    P R O P O S A L 

 

 

 

The School District of Newberry County is accepting proposals for the installation of new 

aluminum bleachers at Newberry High School baseball field. 

 

All proposals are to be submitted to Mr. Tim Milstead, Director of Buildings and Grounds, at 

1903 Nance Street, Newberry, SC no later than 2:00 PM on March 3, 2011.  All work is to be 

completed as soon as possible.  

 

All installation, freight charges, insurance documents, liability and worker’s comp., and sales 

tax are the responsibility of the bidder.  This is a turn-key proposal. 

 

See the attached bleacher specifications for details. 

 

All questions are to be directed to Mr. Tim Milstead at the above address, by calling 803-321-

2645, or by email to tmilstead@newberry.k12.sc.us. 

 

The School District of Newberry County reserves the right to refuse any and all proposals and to 

waive informalities and minor irregularities in proposals received. 


